-LEGACY-
Elevate at Rock River Christian Camp (June 22-27, 2025)

Dear Parents and Campers,
We are excited to see you at camp this year! Our desire is to make the upcoming week an
amazing experience for you, and we can hardly wait to get it started!

We want to share a few important details ahead of the camp week:

Our theme this year is “Legacy”
We believe that the Bible teaches that you matter, and you can make an eternal impact with
your life by following Jesus. What an opportunity!

Do you want to live in a way that leaves a meaningful and lasting impact? By the grace of God,
you can! We look forward to learning about ways that we can leave a Christ-exalting legacy.

Mail Rules

Mail is accepted, but be warned! If you receive 1 or 2 letters in one day, you will have to draw a
card from our “Deck of Mr. E,” giving you either a silly consequence or reward. If you receive 3
letters in one day, —-OR- 1 package, let's hope that you enjoy water balloons!

NOTE: Emails will not count toward this (but will still be delivered).
Only physical mail that comes from an official carrier will count.

Snacks
We are asking that campers do NOT bring snacks or beverages with them to camp.

We are also asking that family and friends do NOT mail snacks or beverages to campers.
We promise that we will provide plenty of meals and snacks throughout the week!

Baptisms
When a camper is interested in baptism, we make a phone call to a parent/guardian before
giving final approval. Baptisms happen right before the end of camp on Friday.

We are committing to make those phone calls no later than Thursday evening. That way, family
is better able to plan their travel in case they'd like to be in attendance!

Johm & Marissa Foss

Elevate Camp Deans



